
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Every week is an action-packed week in school, 
but the week before Christmas break is always             
especially busy. This week we have enjoyed an 
Early Years production, KS1 production, KS2 
Christmas Songs Around the Christmas Tree and 
Christmas parties. Key Stage 1 even found time 
to visit St Agnes Church to take part in lots of 
Christmas talk! To be perfectly honest, we 
wouldn't want it any other way: action-packed 
and full of fun and learning!  
As we close our gates today, many of us look 
forward to the excitement that the next couple 
of weeks brings—celebrating Christmas with 
family and friends. 
Whatever you get up to over the next two 
weeks, take a chance to rest and prepare for an 
exciting, busy Spring term.  
We return to school on Wednesday 5th January 
2022. Keep safe and Merry Christmas to you all. 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— Biscuit Bear & KS1  

Certificate winners 

 

Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears go to 2LB & 4HW who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  95% this week. 

N— 85% Rec 1— 90%  Rec 2— 95%  1HN– 98% 1AD— 98% 2FA— 92% 2LB— 100% 3NB— 96% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—100%  4CH—95% 5LA— 95% 5NP— 94% 6NI— 97% 6GA—95%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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 Spring Term Events 
 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Tuesday 4th January 2022—INSET Day (School closed to children) 

Wednesday 5th January 2022—Children return to school 

Wednesday 26th January 2022—Coffee Morning (9:00-10:00am) 

Friday 18th February 2022—School closes for Half-term 

 Weather News 

As we are in Autumn and heading towards Winter, please be sure to send 

your child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm to be outside. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, LKS2 & UKS2………….. 
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